Cumbria Methodist District Youth Work
Visit of the Youth President

In August 2023 we held our first ever District youth event at Appleby Methodist Church. We were privileged to not only have the then Youth President James Carver come to visit us, but he brought along the next Youth President, Tom Hart.
We had 10 young people attend, many of whom came to 3Gen, which gave them the opportunity to drill the Youth Presidents in what to expect from 3Gen.
We then got to make tie dye shirts while the young people got to know each other ahead of going to 3Gen. We are hoping that this event is the first of many District youth events. 


